
Post-Secondary Opportunities & College Tours 

THE SUPERINTENDENT’S SCREENING COMMITTEE DOES NOT REVIEW THIS REQUEST. 
Instructions to guide you through the correct process are provided below:

Broward County Public Schools will not approve,  endorse or recommend post-secondary 
opportunities and/or college tour packages.  However, your material may be provided to the Broward 
Advisors for Continuing Education (BRACE Advisor) or school Guidance Counselors to post in the 
bulletin area or display at college/career fairs at the discretion of the principal. 

Some schools choose to host a college/career fair or similar event to provide students and parents with 
post secondary information.  At these fairs, the various organizations are given equal access to students 
and families. 

Please contact the school BRACE Advisor or Guidance Counselor for more information. 

Please note:  All material (flyers, pamphlets, brochures) displayed at schools or provided to 
students needs to follow the Guidelines for Flyers. 


